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Let There Be Lights! 
 
The City is looking quite spectacular with Christmas lights just in time for the first snowfall of the year. The 
Parksville Civic and Technology Centre, Alberni Highway, Craig Street tree, the oak tree on Morison and Island 
Highway West, and the Pym Street garden are now shining bright.  
 
As well, the Memorial Plaza will soon look quite festive, ready to welcome residents to the Mistletoe on 
Memorial event on December 9. The Parksville Downtown Business Association contributed many of the new 
lights for the Memorial Plaza. 
 
Our amazing City staff work extensively to design and implement these festive displays. Their dedication and 
hard work can be seen throughout the City and support this wonderful place we live, work and play. 
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